
Good evening, Jamestown Middle School Families. This is Dr. Vernon with a few important 

reminders for the upcoming week. 

 

As we move into spring and warmer weather, I want to remind you of our school dress code. I 

have included a copy in this week’s week email update, and you can also find it on our school 

website. Students whose clothing does not meet the dress code will be asked to call home and 

ask a parent to bring a change of clothing.  

 

Wednesday is our PTA Papa John’s night. More information can be found on our website and 

social media pages.  

 

As we get closer to the end of the year, we want to remind all of our families how important 

good attendance is for academic excellence. We are asking for every opportunity to ensure your 

child is prepared for the EOG's, achieving excellent grades and has the knowledge and skillset to 

be successful in the upcoming academic year. Please help us by ensuring your student is at 

school on time each day. 

 

This coming Friday is our 8th Grade dance. There is information on our school website about 

donations we need to help make the dance a success. Please consider helping with donations. If 

you have questions, you can contact the front office. As a reminder, students have received all 

the information about the dance, including what is acceptable attire for the dance. Please review 

with your child and let us know if you have any questions.  

 

Track will have a meet on Wednesday at home against Kiser Middle School. Baseball and 

softball will play on Thursday at home against Southwest Middle.  

 

We are looking forward to another wonderful week at JMS. 

 

Go Tigers! 
 


